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To Whom it may Concern  

  I live on social security only and all these new taxes would have a devastating effect 

on my life and the lives of all social security recipients. In my opinion the Oregon 

government again wants to penalize its citizens instead of doing the tough job of 

cutting waste and fraud from the budget. It's easy to place the burden on the citizens 

instead of really cutting out the special projects and wasteful special projects of 

legislators and actually do what's right for Oregonians. The current Oregon 

government is the worst I've ever seen in Oregon and I've lived here for 74 years.  


